Email sent to full board on 10.19.2023

Good evening, 

Please respond to this email board member vote by Monday, October 23, 2023 at 10:00am.  

For the Adventure Club to attend an off site meeting and Ken and Crystal Hills on Wednesday, October 25, 2023, at 6:30pm to watch Ken demonstrate his saw mill. The Adventures are working on their carpentry honor.  

Thank you in advance for your response.  Have a great evening. 

	Board Member
	Yes/No Vote

	Amy Florea
	Yes

	Amy Frain
	

	Bill Hippler
	Yes

	Dale Gooden
	Yes

	Dr. Anderson
	

	Faith Florea
	Yes

	Gary Cole
	

	Heather Cole
	Yes

	James Earl
	Yes

	Jason Turgeon
	

	Joni Baker
	Yes

	Judy Toms
	Yes

	Joyce Bocek
	Yes

	Justin Stublenski
	Yes

	Keith Shell
	Yes

	Matt Frain
	

	Nancy Gooden
	Yes

	Pastor Toms
	

	Shannon Turgeon
	

	Steve Lomas
	

	Tom Bierman
	Yes




